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geskolle ponmission of onrario, ENGINÉRING DEPT.

Sarnia, July, 30th.1934.

Mr. J.C.McCormick,

Indian Agent,

DIANSarnia. H.G.H.FRÄJES FOR INDIAN-MISSION HOUSE

Dear Sir,

We have your letter of July, 28/34, regarding the

Alloy Steel Co.,supplying the Indian Mission House, with

lights free of charge.

We have no objection to this being done as the

Steel Co., Manufacture, their own current and not a consumer,

of the biydro. The property is a portion of the Indian Reserve,

and we realize that mission would have a very little income.

It certainly would be a great help to the band,to have lights

at this place, therefore we would suggest that you make any

arrangements with the Steel Co., and we will make no opinion.

Yours truly,

G.C. Allen,

Supt.Sarnia,R.P.D.
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